
Etna Library 
Board of Trustees 

Minutes from September 10, 2014 
 
 

Present:  Ginger Boitnott, Elizabeth Cornell, Barbara Prince, Kim Wilson 
 
July minutes were accepted. 
 
Librarian’s Report- July visits increased in number, as did the circulation of Etna 
books as shown per statistics, which was consistent with last year. 
 
Old Business 
 
Etna Potluck Supper- Well attended supper, there was a discussion of a potential 
Etna area wide garage sale in the future.  Next potluck scheduled for Oct. 11. 
 
Reading Garden - bench ordered, placement within reading garden discussed and 
viewed. 
 
Fall Local History Program- program to planned for winter.  
 
September Librarians of the Upper Valley Meeting at Etna Library- Duncan 
McDougall will talk about CLif at the Etna Library. 
 
Book Bags- New bag possibilities looked at, price and style discussed. 
 
New Business 
 
Big Tree Program- Etna library will work with Hanover Conservancy to plan a 
program in the future. 
 
Ernest B. Dana Trust Fund- This fund was set up by an Etna resident and will 
provide future support of the library. 
 
Fall Children’s Program- Brochure set up and email sent out for the children’s fall 
programs and programs for all ages included. 
 
 
Date for next Trustee meeting- October 8, 2014 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kim Wilson 
 


